Shawn Nickel
L.

From: Lindsey Moore <lindseymoore788@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 10:03 PM

To: Shawn Nickel

Subject: WillowBrooke development annexation

Hello,

I’'m writing to voice my concern regarding the willowbrooke development and the affect it will have on our city.

1. Our infrastructure is not equipped to handle this housing density as proposed. From roads to emergency services to
water. We do not have what is needed for this large of a build.

2. It will completely change the beauty of that area and the properties currently existing there.

3. WillowBrooke’s application is poorly done and does not adequately address the concerns that accompany a building
venture this large.

4. We need to start preserving the natural beauty of Star before it’s gone. | understand we can’t stop some sort of
housing project there, but requiring one that matches the existing properties there will be a step in the right direction for
the future of Star.

Please do not approve Willowbrookes current application.

Sincerely

Lindsey moore

12227 w kempshire dr

Star Idaho 83669
Lindseymoore788@gmail.com

Sent from my iPhone



